
 

 

 

 

         MAY 24 1976 

 

 

 

Monroe Leigh, Esquire 

The Legal Advisor 

U.S. Department of State 

Washington, D.C.  20520 

 

Re: Lockheed Aircraft Corporation 

 

Dear Mr. Leigh: 

 

 This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 6, 1976, in which you request 

that the Commission make available to the United States Department of Justice certain 

information and materials compiled in connection with our investigation of Lockheed 

Aircraft Corporation which may be transmitted to the appropriate law enforcement 

authorities of the Government of the Federal Republic of Germany. 

 

 I will advise you further as soon as the Commission has had an opportunity to 

consider this matter. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Wallace L. Timmeny 

      Associate Director 
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